
 
 

College Planning Council Highlights 
 

The College Planning Council (CPC) held a meeting on Wednesday, May 20, 2020 at 3:00 p.m. 
in E-112 and during the meeting, the following occurred:  
 
Emergency Management Team 
Item was not covered. 
 
Review and Approve Budget Limitation Information 
The CPC reviewed and voted on the Budget Limitation Information.  
 
Fall 2020 Semester Schedule and Multiple Site Staffing 
Item was not discussed 
 
AP 4031 ʹ Academic Dishonesty 
The CPC voted and recommended AP 4031 to the superintendent/president for review.  
 
Post COVID-19 Planning for Fall 2020 
Professor Yahdi called for proactive planning for fall 2020 and encouraged CPC to promote an 
innovative approach for student success.  
 
Proposal for Handling Information Items 
Dr. Lofman proposed and presented suggestions on developing a more collegial process for 
handling information items at CPC meetings.  
 
Proposed revisions to terms for Accreditation Report 
Dr. Wilkinson updated the CPC on the revisions to the terms for the Accreditation Report.  
 
Faculty/Student Surveys 
Dr. Lofman gave a brief update on the faculty/student surveys to gather more information on 
how the pandemic was impacting them.  
 
Agendas, meeting materials, and minutes are posted online: 
https://www.hartnell.edu/governance/councils/cpc/docs/index.html 
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